
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
19th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
A huge thank you and well done to all the students and families who have taken part our 
first Eco-Week, last week – it has been a great success! 
 
Congratulations to 8Y who were the overall winners of both competitions! 
 
As we have some bags of sweets left over, we are going to holding another sweet sale this 
Friday lunchtime (21st June) in GG6 (Geography).  
 
As before, all proceeds will be split between Zero Carbon Harrogate and our Eco-club fund, 
and we will let you know the final total after our sale this Friday.  
 
Please note we can only accept cash, and all remaining bags will be sold at £1. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Anna Lennox 
(On behalf of the E-Committee and Eco-Club) 
 


